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I support passage of SB 88.  It is not appropriate for investor owned utilities to pass 

on advertising, lobbying, contributions, attorney fees and especially fines to their 

consumers.  Consumers do not have a choice of service provider.  We have to 

accept the power company that serves our location whether or not we agree with 

their advertising approach and content and whether or not we agree with their 

political position. 

 

As consumers we depend on the PUC to monitor these investor owned utilities and it 

is reasonable for them to hold the utilities accountable for not price gouging 

customers. 

 

Please support SB 88 


